
Dear Colleagues,  

 

Greetings from Ochanomizu University! 

 

We are very glad to announce the Ochanomizu University Japanese summer program 

2015. Students who are studying Japanese language at all partner universities are 

eligible to apply to this program. This 3-week Japanese intensive program combines 

comprehensive language and study skills through “Project Work” geared towards 

improving academic skills. 

 

Application procedure 

Please send all documents to us by email ONLY. The deadline for completed 

applications for the program is April 14
th 

23rd.   

*We do not accept paper applications.  

*Applications must be made through the students’ originating university.   

*Application forms to be download from: 

http://www.cf.ocha.ac.jp/gec/in/summer%20program.html 

 

Selection  

A maximum of 2 students will be chosen for this program by each university. All 

applicants will be contacted via email in April at their respective universities by the 

program coordinator. 

 

If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact us directly via 

j-summer@cc.ocha.ac.jp. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Yoko Totani (Director) 

Aya Sakai (Program coordinator) 

 

 


